
 

Newsletter-21st  December 2018  

 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Reception, Year 1 and 2 who have achieved 100% attendance this week! 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 100% 

YEAR 1 100% 

YEAR 2 100% 

YEAR 3 92% 

YEAR 4 98% 

96-100% =  93-96% =  Below 93% =   
OFSTED 

We are delighted to share with you our letter from Ofsted. There is a hard copy in your child’s book bag and it is also on the 

website. Thank you to everyone involved, we are over the moon with the outcome. 

 

PANTOMIME THEATRE TRIP 

The children (and staff) had a fantastic time at the Oddsocks Pantomime ‘Robin Hood and the Revolting Peasants’…Oh yes we 

did!!! Well done to Alana who bravely helped the peasants win the cup and ball competition against the Sheriff’s team!! So 

many thanks to the Friends for funding the cost of the tickets and transport…we really appreciate it. 

   
CHRISTMAS SERVICE-ST.PETER’S CHURCH 

Thank you to Revd. Steve for leading our Christmas service on Wednesday. The children sang and read beautifully and it was 

super to see so many parents and friends. Our next service will be for Easter on Friday 5
th

 April 2019 at 9.30am. As always, 

everyone is welcome. 

     
HOUSE POINT WINNERS 

Congratulations to RAVENCLAW who are the winning house this half term with an amazing 96,810 team points. The children 

received a pencil and sweets as a prize. 

 



 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Thank you so much to Louise, Vicki, Amy and Lizzie for organising a fantastic Christmas party yesterday. The children were given 

a bag with their name on to collect prizes at various stalls including Lucky Dip, Tombola and different festive games. There were 

prizes galore including reading books, pencil sets, activity sets and of course numerous sweets and lollies! Before our visit from 

Santa, the children had a quick game of Pass the Parcel. Well done to winners Cayden and Katie. All children behaved beautifully 

throughout the party. Every child had the opportunity to talk with Santa and everyone received a super snow globe.  

   
CLUBS UPDATE 

SPORTS CLUB- FINISHED-Starts back on MONDAY 7
TH

 JANUARY 2019 

MESSY CHURCH-FINISHED-Starts back on TUESDAY 8
TH

 JANUARY 2019 

ZUMBA- FINISHED-Starts back on THURSDAY 10
TH

 JANUARY 2019 

ALL CLUBS START BACK IN THE FIRST WEEK OF THE NEW TERM (WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 7
TH

 JANUARY 2019). 

 
Dates for your diary 

Monday 7
th

 January 2019:  School starts (Spring 1
st

 half) 

    PE starts (PLEASE ENSURE CLEAN PE KIT IS RETURNED TO SCHOOL ON THIS DAY) 

    Sports club starts 

Tuesday 8
th

 January:  Messy Church starts 

Thursday 10
th

 January:  Swimming starts 

Zumba starts 

Friday 18
th

 January:  Gymnastics competition (Wentworth Leisure Centre) x6 pupils 

Wednesday 30
th

 January:   Second Friends from the village sessions (Tea and games) 

Tuesday 12
th

 February:  School Photographs 

Thursday 14
th

 February:  Break up for half term 

Friday 15
th

 February:  Teacher Day 

Monday 25
th

 February:  Spring 1
st

 half starts 

Wednesday 20
th

 March:  ‘Words of War’ (9.15am and 2.15pm) 

Friday 5
th

 April:   Easter Service at St. Peter’s Church at 9.30am-everyone welcome 

Break up for Easter 

Monday 22
nd

 April:   EASTER MONDAY-BANK HOLIDAY-SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 23
rd

 April:   Summer 1
st

 half starts 

Wednesday 1
st

 May:  Shakespeare Day 

Monday 6
th

 May:   BANK HOLIDAY 

Friday 24
th

 May:   Break up for half term 

Monday 3
rd

 June:   Summer 2
nd

 half starts 

Monday 8th July:   TRANSFER DAY (Y4s) 

Wednesday 10th  July:  Summer Production (9.15am and 5.30pm) 

Mon 15th July-Wed 17th July: YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL-Broomley Grange 

Friday 19th July:   Break up for Summer holidays 

HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! SEE YOU IN 2019!  



 


